SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
September 20, 1955

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at the N. J.
Mjelde home in the village of Beltrami, Minnesota on the 20" day of September, 1955.

Members present were: Norman Mjelde, Charles Sheridan, Martin Braaten and Henry Nolte.

The meeting was called to order by Charles Sheridan, president of the board.

The secretary of the board, Norman Mjelde, read the minutes of the last meeting, held August
18, 1955. There being no omissions or corrections, the minutes were approved as read.

This meeting was called for the purpose of arranging with Mr. Robert Erickson, engineer from
Minneapolis, Minnesota, for plans and cost estimates on new bridges over the Sand Hill River and for
extensions on existing bridges, preparatory to asking for bids on same in November, 1955. The board,
together with Mr. Erickson and Mr. Rood, engineer, went to see and inspect all the bridges over the
Sand Hill River.

A motion was made by Martin Braaten and seconded by Mr. Nolte that the board would ask for
alternate bid on bridge S-10, and that bids call for all new bridges. Mr. Norman Mjelde was instructed to
find out, if possible, what length pilings had been used on bridge S-12.

It was agreed to allow Charles Sheridan and Martin Braaten for the time they spent apart on
September 15, 1955 arranging with Omar Rood for Robert Erickson, engineer, to come and meet with
the board and draw plans on bridges.

Norman Mjelde was asked to go and inspect the culverts through Scandia Township, together
with Omar Rood.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



